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Housing is good and fine, but housing without a vibrant and verdant environment is 

an abomination. Some developers will act responsibly given the free rein this bill 

gives them, but some may just go for enrichment at the expense of our environment 

— and affordable housing. There’s got to be a better way to get housing going 

without totally hosing environmental protections.  


